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To The\Secretary, London
~ENC cC,LﬁIéaM/'

From The Surveyors, GREENOCK.

Our Ref.

M.S. "MOANA ROA" Conversion to >
Hydrographie Survey Ship ate\| 25th September, 1975
(L.R.5237969)

Subject

With reference to your letter of 19th September, 1975 we wish to
inform you that the Society is not invclved in surveying the above
cenversion.

The mistake was made by the ship repairers, due to the conversion
plans having been submitted for approvel to the Society.

We return herewith the approved plans (9) forwarded with your
letter of 15th September, 1975.
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(R. PARKER)
For the Surveyors.
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